
      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Prayer Requests 

________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________ 
 

Mennonite Mission Network:  Pray for grace, patience and wisdom as MVS 
participants (and all of MMN’s short-term volunteers) begin new terms of service 
this fall and settle into their host communities and work assignments. 
 

Elder nominations will be received today following the offering.  Please refer to 
the insert in your bulletin for details. You may submit more than one name. Please 
be in prayer for this process, asking for God’s leading and direction.   
 

Former Pastor Bob and Anna Nolt will be moving to Lancaster the weekend of 
October 14 & 15.  We will start loading from our Extra Space Storage unit, 777 N. 
West End Blvd, Unit #167, Quakertown, PA on Friday, Oct. 14 at 5 pm.  When 
daylight vanishes we will finish filling the truck from our apartment located at 448 S 
9th, Apt H-201.  The “H” Apartment Building is located directly across from the 
Morning Star Fellowship Church.  On Saturday, Oct. 15, we will start loading at the 
apartment at 8:00 am.  If you are able to assist the Nolts with loading on one of 
these days, please call Pastor Bob 267-424-5639 or email robert.nolt@gmail.com.  

Thanks for your assistance!  Bob and Anna Nolt 

Finland Mennonite Church 
Looking up, Moving forward, Reaching out 

 

www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 
 

Pastor John Ehst 
Pastor’s email: pastorjohnehst@comcast.net 

Pastor John’s office hours:   Tues. 9-4, Wed. 12-4pm, Thurs. & Fri. 9-4 
Church office - 215-679-8980 

Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 
Elders – Alan Kratz 215-679-3311, Greg Ingram 215-529-9852, Les Guntz 215-679-6425,  
David Landis 215-234-4045, Mark Livezey 267-923-8743, Darryl Wallace 215-541-4528 

Visitation & Care Team - Marvin and Rachel Reinford 215-679-8598 
Mary Carlson 215-538-5422, Jim and Diane Dougherty 215-679-7190 
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The family that prays together stays together. 
 

                            Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10–8:20 am 
First Service 8:30 am – Second Service 11:00 am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am 
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am 

 

Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 years and under. 
 

FIRST SERVICE 
 

Worship in Song (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to.)  

Offering                                                     
(Please pass the attendance pads located under the seat by the center aisle.) 

Scripture Reading (brown pew Bible p. 751, blue pew Bible p. 1648)                  John 2:1-11 
Message - “Jesus Displays His Glory”                                                Pastor John 
Communion 
No Kids’ Kinection today  
Pastoral Prayer      Darryl Wallace – Elder in Charge 
Closing Blessing 

SECOND SERVICE 
 

Worship in Song (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to.)  

Offering                                                         
(Please pass the attendance pads located under the seat by the center aisle.) 

Pastoral Prayer            Darryl Wallace – Elder in Charge 
Scripture Reading (brown pew Bible p. 751, blue pew Bible p. 1648)                  John 2:1-11 
Message - “Jesus Displays His Glory”                             Pastor John 
Communion 
Closing Blessing 

 

No open mic sharing time today because of Communion.   
Please place written requests in the box on the bulletin table  
at the rear of the sanctuary to be shared by email on Tuesday. 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
To Our Guests: 

 
We welcome you to our 
fellowship.  We would like to 
get to know you better.  
Please tell us about yourself 
by filling out the form below 
and placing it in the offering 
basket. 
  
Name: ___________________ 
 
Address: _________________ 
 
_________________________ 
 

Phone: ________________ 
 
E-mail: ___________________ 
 
 

   I am attending for the 

               first time. 
 

  I would like information  

          about your church. 
 

  I would like a call from 

    the Pastor. 
 
 

How can we minister to you? 
 
_________________________ 
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________ 

 
 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics 
Upstairs hallway: First classroom – Jr. High Girls 
       Second classroom – Kindergarten and 1st Grade 
       Third classroom – 2nd through 5th Grade 
      Fourth classroom – Jr. High Boys 
      Fifth classroom – High School  
Main floor hallway:  Last room on left – Preschool 
                     Second last room on left – Nursery facilities 
Gym:  Library – Men’s Class - “Growing in God’s Wisdom” (Prov, Ecc, Song of Songs & 

Matt) 

            Third classroom – Post High – Reading through the Bible 
            Fourth classroom – Prayer Room for anyone with prayer needs 
            Corner of gym – “Finding Consensus on Ethical Questions” led by Rich 
Longacre   
Sanctuary:     “Christian Disciplines” – led by Jim Dougherty and Alan Kratz 

Volunteers      Today           Next Week 
 

Greeters:         Tim & Mary Moyer (1st service)            Gerald & Marian Souder (1st service) 
         Allan & Mary  Alspach (2nd service)             Arlin & Donna Benner (2nd service) 

Nursery:         Rose Longacre & Ginger Wint (1st ser)        Shannon Derstine & Rachel Reinford 
(1st) 
         Jenn Ingram & Amy Haman (S.S.)            Rose Longacre & Jr. High Girls (S.S.) 
         Anita Livezey & Shirley Kiefer (2nd)        Lynn & Hannah Swartley (2nd service) 

Ushers:         Jim & Ruth Delp (1st service)            Kevin Bannon (1st service) 
                           Arlin Benner (2nd service)                        Jon Kiefer (2nd service)  

Closing church building in September – Jeff & Jina Reinford                Oct. – Arlin & 
Donna Benner 
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This Week at Finland 
 

Tuesday, 7:00 pm – Ministry Director’s Meeting 

Tuesday, 7:00 pm – Gifts Discernment Committee Meeting 

Tuesday, 7:15 pm - Jeff’s worship team practice  
Wednesday, 7:00 pm – Small group at John Drescher’s with Paul Cassel leading 
Wednesday, 7:00-8:30 pm – Boys & Girls Club at the lower campus 
Wednesday, 7:15 pm – Youth hang-out 
Wednesday, 7:15 pm – Post High FUEL 

Thursday, 7:00-8:30 pm – Women’s Bible Study – “Loved by God” 
Thursday, 7:30 pm – Worship Service Planning Committee meeting 
Friday, 7:30 pm – Worship team leaders and musicians jam session 

 

*********************************************************************************************************************************************  

                                           Last Week 
 

                                           Attendance            

                                    First service – 122           

                                   Second service – 70                                                                          

********************************************************************************************************************************************* 

The Guatemalan meal tomorrow night from 6-7 pm is by donation.  Money raised 
will help put the roof on the Quintana’s new church in Guatemala.  If you are 
unable to attend but would like to give a donation, you may earmark your offering 
envelope with an amount specified for “Guatemalan church roof”.  
 

Next Sunday, Oct. 2, 6:30 pm, come join us for our Prayer and Praise Service.  
We will be gathering to encourage one another in our walk with the Lord.  Our 
sharing will be focused on keeping our faith strong through personal devotions, 
family life and church life, standing strong in a world that seems to have forgotten 
God. 
 

Interfaith Update:  Thanks to all of you who have helped welcome the families of 
Interfaith this month and made them feel a part of our church family.  This past 
Monday one family unit moved on to their own permanent housing for which we 
are thankful.  Continue to support and pray for the family remaining in the program 
as they make decisions to become independent as well.  If you’d like to help, we 
can always use gas cards to help cover the cost of travel from day center and 
work!  Thanks again! Rose Longacre 
 

Methacton Mennonite Church, Fairview Village, Worcester, invites you to a 
special showing of John L. Ruth’s 3 short films: “A Sentimental Journey Along the 113 

Heritage Corridor”, “As the Land, So the People” and “Naturally Born Market People” tell the story 

of the land, the people and their culture through 3 centuries of change.  This 1-
hour long program rich in history will begin at 7:00 pm this Friday, Sept. 30.  Free 
popcorn and drinks. 

  


